
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2 September 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Re: Proposed Re-Integration of Students and Staff from Tuesday 8 September 2020 
 
Further to my letter sent on 14 July 2020 regarding the proposed re-integration of Students and 
Staff from Tuesday 8 September 2020, I would like to remind you that Local Authority transport 
will be provided in a morning and at the end of school at the usual times for students in our 
villages.  A minibus service will be provided outside of these times. 
 
If your child(ren) is due at school outside of the normal Local Authority transport times during 
W/C 7 September please email admin@headlandsschool.co.uk and state your child(ren) name, 
address, year group and which day they require transport.   Unfortunately, due to the number of 
places we have available on our minibus, we may not be able to transport your child(ren) if they 
have not booked their place in advance. 
 
If you have previously emailed and booked a place on the minibus, there is no need to respond to 
this letter. 
 
A face mask will be compulsory on the Local Transport and school minibus service.   
 
The Minibus collection timetable is below: 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs S Bone 
Headteacher 

Proposed Route and times 14 Seater 

Buckton Bus Shelter 12.10

Bus Shelter - Opposite Bolam Lane 12.12

Junction with Spring Lane Bempton 12.15

Bempton Lane, Flamborough 12.20

Flamborough North Landing 12.25

Flamborough Woodcock Road 12.30

Bus Stop Tower Street Flamborough 12.32

Flamborough Lighthouse 12.37

Danes Dyke Entrance 12.42

Sewerby Park Gates 12.45

Headlands School 12.50
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